Hello 6th Grade Parents/Guardians of Setauket Elementary Class of 2024!!

This will be an exciting last year at Setauket School for our children. We are planning some fun and
memorable social events for the 6th grade class to attend. These events include:

Homecoming- Saturday, September 23rd Monster Bash - Friday, October 27th
Electric Parade - TBD 6th Grade Picnic - Friday, June 14th
Winter Social - Friday, February 2nd Bagel Breakfast - TBD

In order to make these events a success for our children, we are collecting $40 per student.
Please go to setauket.memberhub.com to pay. This will cover the cost for our three social events
(Monster Bash, Winter Social, End of the Year Picnic). In addition, we will be ordering special 6th
Grade T-shirts for the students to wear for the class picture and for other events this year. In June,
students will also receive a photo link with the End of the Year slideshow.

We are also in need of chairpersons and volunteers for the upcoming events. If you would like to
volunteer to help with any or all of the 6th grade events, please indicate this on the attached form as
well. You can also contact us directly. We appreciate any and all help.

Please complete and return the attached 6th Grade Event and T-Shirt Form, with all of the
requested information in an envelope marked “PTA 6th Grade Committee”. Payment and the
completed form are due by October 5th.

For important reminders related to 6th grade events, please sign up for 6th Grade Remind Me
so you don't miss anything! On your smartphone, enter number 81010 and text this message
@76f79%he

We're looking forward to giving the Setauket Elementary Class of 2024 students a year to remember!
Sincerely,

6th Grade Committee Co-Chairs

Marilyn Eilenberger
Ximena Del Carpio
Sotiria Everett

Tina Manganas

sixthgrade@setauketpta.com




